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PMM/ Dt. 06/02/2020

UNDERTAKING

Respected sir/Madam,

I am hereby declare that our college. Priyadarshini Mahila Mahavidyalaya,
Wardha doeg not receive any ragging cases. As far concerned with Anti Ragging
committee, the committee does not found any unethical conduct from college

campus. Hence this is produce for further appropriate action.
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